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Contract Award

SUMMIT ENVIRONMENTAL CONTRACTORS WINS CONTRACT WITH
O.C. JONES & SONS INC

For Caltrans Contract in District 3 — Sacramento County, California

Summit Environmental Contractors (SEC) will provide engineering support, transportation and
disposal for 7,395 tons of hazardous material for California Department of Transportation
District 3. O.C. Jones & Sons Inc. awarded SEC a Contract valued at $406,725.00 to remove
aerially deposited lead(ADL) impacted soil prior to construction on Route 51 in Sacramento
County, California.

The scope of work includes construction of a new bike path along the American River Bridge
and road widening. This project greatly improves efficiency and safety of this highway in
preparation of an increase in traffic for the near future and gives daily commuters an
alternative transportation option.

In addition to the removal of hazardous material, Summit will also be providing safety plans, air
monitoring, and project management to ensure the safety of workers and surrounding
communities.

0O.C. Jones & Sons is in ENR’s top 50 recognized contractors in California and has been providing
general engineering and heavy civil construction services since 1924.

Summit Environmental Contractors is a trusted partner amongst infrastructure construction
leaders to provide sustainable green methods towards the modernization of California’s
transportation system



